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As we all prepare for back‐to‐school, we 
want to help support you and your 
children in whatever form their 
educaƟonal experience takes this year.  
In 2019, on average, families spent close 
to $700 per student for school supplies.  
In addiƟon, many schools also asked 
parents to contribute up to $100 per 
family for general use classroom 

materials. When combined with other childcare costs, many 
military families face difficult choices about whether to ensure 
their children are well supplied for school or whether to 
purchase other essenƟal items for their family, including 
clothing and food.  This year, the Hunt Heroes FoundaƟon, in 
partnership with OperaƟon Homefront, will distribute 1,850 
backpacks filled with much‐needed school supplies to military 
families at each of our communiƟes.  We are proud to be 
partnering with this well‐respected naƟonal non‐profit who 
last year provided backpacks to over 43,000 military children 
across the U.S.  Watch for more informaƟon in the coming 
days about this effort and how you can apply to receive school 
supplies for your child.  As we move ahead together and 
navigate these uncertain Ɵmes, we remain commiƩed to 
serving you and your families. 
Best, 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military CommuniƟes 

HuntMilitaryCommuniƟes.com 

Our President’s Message 

Welcome Center (main base) 
201 Langley Dr., Barksdale AFB, LA 71110 

Monday - Friday 8:00am - 5:30pm 
Saturday 10:00am - 5:00pm 

Community Center (Heritage/Liberty) 
1001 Liberty Ave. N., Barksdale AFB, LA 71110 

Monday - Friday 8:00am - 5:30pm 
Maintenance Self Help (main base) 

320 Rickenbacker Ave., Barksdale AFB, LA 71110 
Monday - Friday 7:30am - 4:30pm 

 
Phone: 318-747-2723 • Fax: 318-747-2725 

 
24-HOUR Maintenance: 318-747-2723 

 
 

www.barksdalefamilyhousing.com 
barksdaleleasing@huntcompanies.com 
Facebook: Barksdale Family Housing 

Resident App: Hunt Resident App 

BACK TO SCHOOL!! 

Adrianne Rainey - Community Director 
Gary Moore - Maintenance Director 

Dreamer Thorn - Community Manager 
Chad Moon - Community Manager 

Darryl Beck - Maintenance Manager 
Joe Jackson - Maintenance Manager 

John Harrison - Community Supervisor 

MANAGEMENT TEAM 

Maintenance Info… Pest Control 
 

Orkin comes to the property weekly for routine pest control 
requests on Thursdays. Please contact us regarding pest 

control needs by early Wednesday so that we can try our best 
to have your home treated that same week. 

 



AUGUST 2020 

Trash Pick-Up      Amenities Info: 

MAIN BASE   HERITAGE/LIBERTY 
Recycle: 8/7 & 8/21  Recycle: 8/14 & 8/28 
Trash/Bulk: Tuesdays  Trash/Bulk: Mondays 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

AUGUST 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
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Happy Air Force 
Day 
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Purple Heart 
Day 
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National Lazy 
Day 
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National 
Relaxation Day 
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National Tell a 
Joke Day 

17 

 

18 

 

19 

 

20 

 

21 

 
22 

 

23 

 

30 

24 

 

31 

25 

 

26 

 

27 

 

28 29 

Don’t forget to put your cans away by 6:00pm the following day. 

Hunt Resident App 

You can place work orders, open it to find important noƟfica‐
Ɵons and events. You will need the invitaƟon that was sent to 
your email(s) which has your registraƟon code in it. If you need 
the email sent again please reach out to your RSS. 

USAF Connect  App 

This is an AF app (you do not need to be military). The 
base may have important base informaƟon (gate clo‐
sures, water boil advisories, power/gas outage infor‐
maƟon). AŌer downloading the app go to favorites with‐
in the app and select 2nd Bomb Wing for Barksdale's 
update, opt in for noƟficaƟons. 

IMPORTANT:  Waiver and release of liability forms, and as-
sumption of risk form must be completed and signed by all adults 
in the household prior to use of any amenity. Please return them to 
the management office preferably by email to barksdaleleas-
ing@huntcompanies.com or at either Welcome or Community 
Center drop box.  Once received, each member of your household 
over the age of two (2) will receive a rubber bracelet that must be 
worn at all times when using any amenity.  To minimize contact, 
we will attempt a drop off of the bracelets to your home whenever 
possible. This will allow the management team to monitor receipt 
of the signed waiver.  Waivers will also be available at the man-
agement office.  

 

 

Main Base: Please do not place 

your cans too close to the 

garage doors, when the truck 

arm liŌs the can and sets it 

back down it can hit and dam‐

age the garage door. 


